egab Are you \ i
an intermediate to o/

advanced musician, ready
to play up to dance speed, and
looking for a new direction and a challenge?

You too can be part of the Megabang,

George Wilson, Director

Learn from one of the most highly-respected (and fun!)
fiddlers in the northeast, and hone your skills as a dance

musician. New season starts in May.

Contact us at 518-692-8612 or megaband@danceflurry.org,
or visit www.danceflurry.org for more information.

The Megaband is available for
concerts and contra dances.

The Capital District Megaband is sponsored by the

Conmecling and Inopiving Thiough



